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In their article for The Legal Intelligencer, Risa Boerner and Luke McDaniels explore privacy issues

associated with the collection of new information in the wake of the COVID-19 pandemic. In an effort

to create safe workplaces, employers may collect information from employees regarding their

health status and contacts. Risa and Luke explore the privacy concerns related to collecting such

information and provide best practices for how employers should lawfully collect, store and share

this personal data, if necessary.

To read the full article, visit The Legal Intelligencer.
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